
           

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                  

This past month has been quite busy in the Possum Room. The creativity has 
been blooming and the children are interacting beautifully as they get to know 
each other more. We are also making the most of the wonderful Autumn 
weather. 
 
On Thursday 21st of March we celebrated Harmony Day. Together we created a 
group art work of coloured hand prints. The children chose what colour they 
wanted their hand to be painted.  While their hand was on the canvas, we would 
count from 5-1 and then the child’s hand came off the canvas we said Ta Daaa. 
 
The children have enjoyed getting into play dough and painting with cars this 
month. Any kind of messy play and our Possums are there for it. They are 
beginning to understand the concept of waiting for their turn.  
 

Just before the Easter long weekend the Possum children had an Easter hunt in 

our yard. The children were amazing at finding the coloured pom poms, that the 

experience was over in a flash!         

The Range doctor’s clinic has been very busy with the most wonderful doctors 

and nurses. The children have been caring for our babies as well as each other.  

On a small note, our children have been working on their Mother’s Day gifts. 

There is a small hint here, we know our mums are going to love it. 
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